
Ordering Information: Ordering for the Holiday packages is from 
November 1st - November 22nd, 2024. PIOCs are able to receive 
multiple orders during this time frame. 
PIOCS: Multiple Holiday Packages allowed per PIOC but the combined 
product total cannot exceed the $75 maximum dollar limit. All orders 
must have the PIOC's Department of Corrections number and housing 
unit. 

Family C9' Friends: Family and Friends can place orders online utilizing 
the QR Code below. All orders must be received by Stellar Services no 
later than November 22nd, 2024. No orders will be processed after the 
program has ended. All orders must have the PIOC's Department of 
Corrections number and housing unit. 

Shipping: FREE shipping on all orders. 

Delivery Information: All Holiday packages will be delivered the week 
of December 16th, 2024. 

Customer Service Inquires: 
Email: stellarwarehouse@stellar-services.net 
Toll-Free Number: 1-866-320-4200 
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